
NOTICE FOR EXTENSION IN THE DATE OF SUBMISSION OF BID

Dear Bidders, 

I hope this message finds you well.

We are writing to inform you that the deadline for submitting bids for 

Secured Engineered Hazardous Solid Waste Landfill Site at Survey / Block No.

Survey No-445, 446 & 447) Village

extended. We have decided to allow additional time for potential bidders to complete and 

submit their proposals. 

The new submission deadline is now 

prepare your bid. 

We encourage you to take full advan

deadline. If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to 

contact us. 

Thank you for your interest in this project. We look forward to receiving your bid.

Best regards, 
 

For, Metabolt Energy Pvt. Ltd.

 
Authorised Signatory 

 

 

Date: 14th DECEMBER

 

NOTICE FOR EXTENSION IN THE DATE OF SUBMISSION OF BID

I hope this message finds you well. 

We are writing to inform you that the deadline for submitting bids for Construction of the 

Secured Engineered Hazardous Solid Waste Landfill Site at Survey / Block No.

445, 446 & 447) Village-Siludi, Taluka-Valia, District-Bharuch

extended. We have decided to allow additional time for potential bidders to complete and 

The new submission deadline is now 20th December 2024, giving you additional days to 

We encourage you to take full advantage of this extension and submit your bid by the revised 

deadline. If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to 

Thank you for your interest in this project. We look forward to receiving your bid.

Pvt. Ltd. 

 

 

DECEMBER 2024 

NOTICE FOR EXTENSION IN THE DATE OF SUBMISSION OF BID 

 

onstruction of the 

Secured Engineered Hazardous Solid Waste Landfill Site at Survey / Block No.-46 (Old 

Bharuch has been 

extended. We have decided to allow additional time for potential bidders to complete and 

additional days to 

tage of this extension and submit your bid by the revised 

deadline. If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to 

Thank you for your interest in this project. We look forward to receiving your bid. 


